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Friday 23rd September 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We are pleased to share with you that we have a school account for the Collins 

Big Cat E-book Library, which your child can access at home online or through 

the free app. These are banded reading books which match the children’s 

reading level and are the same books that we use in school to support the 

children in practicing phonics. 

 

Your child has been allocated by their class teacher a number of books on 

their current school book band. You can access the e-book library here or 

download the app for free on Apple or Android devices. 

 

LOGIN DETAILS:  

Each child has their own individual library with personalised login details.  

 

The username is unique to each child and will be as follows:  

 

ukladyb[Child’s first name and surname].  

 

For example, Jack Black would be: ukladybjackblack  

 

We will text your password out separately.  

mailto:office@ladybay.notts.sch.uk
https://ops.collinsopenpage.com/sso/login?service=https%3A//ebooks.collinsopenpage.com/wr/index.html&eulogin=true


 

If your child is known by a shortened version of their name (e.g Danny rather 

than Daniel) please try their full name if their short name is not working. If 

you are unable to log in, please let us know.  

 

We have attached to this letter a parent instruction sheet from Collins to 

help you get set up. Again, please do let us know if you need any extra help 

logging on. 

 

Please take advantage of this range of phonetically decodable books to 

further support your child at home with their early reading.  

 

Enjoy! 

 

Year 1 Team 

 

 


